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Calpine Natural Gas, L.P. 
Tabor Center 
1200 17th Street, Suite 770 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

Attention: Mr. Hugo Cartaya 

Re: Form C-108 (Application to Inj ect) 
Roosevelt SWD Well No. 1 
API No. 30-045-31448 
Unit I , Section 22, T-30N, R-14W 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Cartaya: 

I have reviewed your recent application to convert the Roosevelt Well No. 1 to a 
water disposal well in the Mesaverde formation. Please be advised that additional 
information is necessary in order to process the application. Please submit the following-
described data, at which time your application will be processed: 

Form C-108 (Item No. VI): Well construction and other pertinent data is 
necessary with regards to the two "area of review" wells, the Roosevelt No. 1 and 
the Coolidge No. 1. 

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-3466. 

David Catanach 
Engineer 
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